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October 5,2007 
B.B. Blevins 
Executive Director 
California Energy Commission 
15 16 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

RE: 	The Ivanvah Solar Electric Generating System - 07-AFC-05 

Avulication for Confidential Designation: Cultural Resources 


Dear Mr. Blevins: 

Pursuant to Title 20 California Code of Regulations (CCR) Sections 2501 et s 
Partners I, LLC, Solar Partners 11, LLC, Solar Partners VIII, LLC, and Solar Partners 
(the "Applicant") hereby submit this "Application for Confidential Designation," for their 
Ivanpah Solar Electric Generating System, for cultural resources. 

Volume 1 and Volume 2: Confidential Cultural Resource Appendices (CHRIS Reports) 
were submitted with our original Application for Confidential Designation on August 31,2007, 
which was returned for lack of Docket Number, though no Docket Number had yet been 
assigned to the project by the Commission at that time. This new Application includes the 
documents from our original filing, as well as a document titled Attachment CR1-b: 
IvanpahILake Quad Reports. 

Per our conversations with Fernando Deleon, I am submitting the Application and 
confidential material directly to you without docketing at the Docket Unit. Enclosed are twelve 
copies plus an original of this request and five copies of the confidential information it concerns. 
Please feel free to contact me at (916) 447-2166 should you have any questions or require 
additional information. Thank you for your consideration of our request. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffery D. Harris 
Attorneys for the Applicant 

enc. 
cc: 	 Fernando Deleon 


